noble, Harold J. UNIVERSITY OF OREGON DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY EUGENE. OREGON March 8, 1941 Dear Mrs. Warner; I am indeed grateful for the contribution which you have made towards the subsidization of the projected Far Eastern Quarterly, both for myself and for the group of which I am a member. I have just written to Professor Cyrus H. Peake, of Columbia University, informing him of your aid and enclosing your cheque for twenty-five dollars. I am sure you will soon hear from him, both as an acknowledgement and expression of thanks. As soon as the rush of examinations is over, I shall call on you to thank you personally, and to give you additional information about the Quarterly/ Tarolof, Woble Sincerely yours.

University, informing him of your aid and enclosing your cheeve for twenty-five dollars. I am sure you will soon Mear from him, both as an acknowledgement and expression of thanks. A Las Janus